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Product change MULTI-STANDARD SC to ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS 

 

Dear customers,  

Dear business partners, 

 

We would like to inform you about changes in our product range. 

 

Our MULTI-STANDARD SC single cores will be renamed ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS as of 02.04.2024.  

 

The MULTI-STANDARD single cores are proven products in our portfolio, which we provide in the usual high 

quality. This quality is underlined by the integration into the ÖLFLEX® brand under the WIRE MS appendix. 

 

In addition, the name ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS enables better traceability and recognition, as it is clearly recognizable 

that ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS is a LAPP product. 

 

Product name so far New product name 

MULTI-STANDARD SC 1 ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS 1 

MULTI-STANDARD SC 2.1 ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS 2.1 

MULTI-STANDARD SC 2.2 ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS 2.2 

 

On the products themselves, only the marking on the cores changes, as the new product name is marked on the 

insulation. The material, dimensions and general technical properties remain the same as before. The familiar 

article numbers will not change either. 

 

The new ÖLFLEX® WIRE MS products will be delivered from 08.04.2024. At the beginning there may be deliveries 

of old and new product names at the same time. 

 

We will be happy to send you further information and advise you personally. Your contact person will be happy 

to help you at any time. 

 

We are confident that we will continue to present you with an attractive range in the future and will be happy to 

answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

U.I. Lapp GmbH 

 


